



Parent Update 1 July 2022



Lucy Gambier Headteacher

Dear Parent/Carer,

It's the 1st of July and, believe it or not, there are only 3 weeks left of school until the summer holidays. The academic year has certainly flown by but there are some key highlights left to enjoy including our Year 6 Welcome Day (on Monday), Celebration Assemblies, Sports Day and, of course, Curriculum Enrichment Week!

We have some fantastic news from Year 10 this week. I hand you over to Kev Toms, Head of Year 10, to formally introduce you to our new Head Students!

Penrice Plus +
September Clubs/Activities Lists Published



We are delighted to be offering a whopping 51 Penrice Plus clubs and activities next term. First chance to sign up will take place in school on Monday - this coincides with our Year 6 Welcome Day.

New additions to the line-up include Politics, a Community Art Project and Aspiring Leaders.

Full List of Clubs & Sports





Kev Toms Head of Year 10



Introducing our New Head Students

All of the senior prefects who were interviewed for positions / roles over the last two weeks did themselves proud.

I am delighted to announce that Thalia and Alfie will be representing the school as our new Head Students. Both students have shown leadership, teamwork and fantastic communication skills throughout the selection process and I look forward to see them fulfil these roles and responsibilities representing all students at Penrice Academy.



Pride

Respect

Success

Year 6 Welcome Day & Evening – Monday 4th July

On Monday we will be inviting our 300 new Year 6s for their Welcome Day at Penrice. A big thank you in advance to all of our Year 9s and Year 10s who will be helping them enjoy a great day experiencing our school. The students will meet their new tutors and explore a range of lessons with a chance to earn themselves some special prizes. In the evening, the Year 6 parents will visit Penrice along with their child to meet the teachers and get to know the school better.

Car Park on Monday 4th July

Please note that the car park will be very busy on Monday with Year 6 students arriving/departing for their Welcome Day. To prevent congestion, we kindly request that you drop-off and pick-up your children elsewhere if possible on Monday.

Job Vacancies

Would you like to join us in September? We're currently on the lookout for the following people:

- SEN Autism Support Specialist
- SEN Specialists
- Literacy Intervention Specialist
- Science HLTA / Technician

Please view our vacancies page for more details.

Uniform Donations Welcome

If you have any pre-loved uniform that is in good condition then we would love to receive it. Please donate any washed/cleaned uniform to the school at Reception.

Thank you.

